
 
 
 
 
From: amyloretta@juno.com 
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 4:41 PM 
To: district16@cityofmadison.com; kliems@gmail.com; district15@cityofmadison.com; carldurocher@gmail.com; 
bebrown.madison@gmail.com; annelizabethkovich@gmail.com 
Subject: Parking Restrictions - Marquette.O'Keeffe Schools 
 
Dear Member of the Madison Traffic Commission, 
Thank you for your active involvement in our community. 
I am writing as a Madison community member and staff member on the Marquette/O'Keeffe Middle School campus. 
In the past week, stickers were placed on the parking signs adjacent to our campus, effectively ending the time-limited 
current restrictions and making it such that NO Parking can occur between the hours of 8 and 11:30 on Monday or 
Tuesday (depending on the day). 
This has become an extreme inconvenience, as there are over a hundred full-time staff people who depend on the area 
surrounding Marquette/O/Keeffe for parking each day. You may or may not be aware of the limited parking spaces 
available in the Marquette parking lot. 
I am aware that you will be convening on October 30 to discuss this issue. 
During that time, I request that you consider allowing for more parking options around the vicinity of 
Marquette/O'Keeffe Schools.  This might include allowing parking on both sides of the street, which in turn might 
actually help slow down cars. 
I can think of no other solutions, which is why I share with your expert selves this email inquiry into providing more 
parking options for staff on the Marquette/O'Keeffe campus. 
I look forward to your response. 
Amy Clements 
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